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Netwealth Superannuation Master Fund 
Russell Investments Super Series 
Product Disclosure Updates 
 
Updates to Russell Investments Super Series PDS dated 4 
December 2023 
 

3 June 2024 – Reduced income tax credit (‘RITC’) changes 
Following the Australian Taxation Office’s guidance, the Netwealth Wrap Service is no longer entitled 
to claim and receive an RITC on the GST payable on advice fees and/or portfolio management fees. 

As a result, on page 32, the section headed ‘Reduced input tax credits (‘RITC’) on member advice fees’ 
is deleted.  
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